To All Temporary Full Distance Learning Families,

All families signing up for Full Distance Learning (this is different than the hybrid learning model) should have done so by the end of last week as our final class rosters were posted at noontime on September 1, 2020.

We are still receiving requests to enroll children in Temporary Full Distance Learning. As outlined in our plan, this process may take up to two weeks to complete, but in most cases will be done much quicker. 

At this point, as of September 2, 2020, anyone notifying the district of their intent to enroll in full distance learning will be added to our list. Families wishing to select this option must email Cathy Guerra at cguerra@seymourschools.org

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will send you a confirmation email that your name and intent has been received and we will notify you as soon as we are able to complete the process. Please know that this may not be completed before September 8 when school begins. 

We appreciate your understanding.


